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To:  The Senate Energy and Public Utilities Committee  
 

Written Testimony on  SB117 

Repeal Legacy Generation Provisions-HB6 
 

SB117 is long overdue. To require the citizens of Ohio to pay for dirty, 
expensive, and obsolete out-of state technology is costing us jobs as well as 
money. Senators Romanchuk and Craig deserve our praise for proposing to 
stop this abomination and to prevent it from happening again. If the coal plants 
are useful, the shareholders of the owners should finance them. We are 
providing welfare to a company with a five-billion-dollar annual profit. 
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